

Prof Yilmaz Turkish Society of Dermatology

10th February 2023

EADV Via S. Balestra 22B, 6900 Lugano, Switzerland

Tel: +41 91 973 45 20 leadership@eadv.org

Prof Martin Röcken President

Prof Carmen Salavastru Secretary General

Dear Prof Yilmaz,

It is with great sadness that we follow the unfolding situation in Turkey. The EADV share the grief of all those which have been affected by this tragedy and on a personal note, we hope that you and your loved ones are safe and well at this time.

Our thoughts go to the Turkish citizens, physician colleagues and the dermatological society. We would like to express our sincere sympathy to the Turkish society, all fellow doctors and volunteers directly effected by this earthquake.

Sincerely,

Prof. Martin Röcken President, EADV Prof. Carmen Salavastru Secretary General, EADV